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EDWARDSVILLE - Chapman Street will be closed for milling and resurfacing 
beginning Monday, August 22, through Thursday, August 25, weather permitting.



During that period, the roadway will be closed to all traffic between North Buchanan 
Street and Illinois Route 157. The intersection of North Fillmore Street and Chapman 
also will be closed, and closures will be in place at the side roads of Leverette Lane, 
Hickory Street, Lindley Avenue, Mill Street, State Street, St. Andrews Avenue, and 
Home Avenue.

The closure will be in effect each day from 6 a.m. to 6 p.m. Motorists will be required to 
use alternate routes. During those hours, residents will be required to park on side streets 
and utilize the sidewalks for access to their vehicles and homes.

The City appreciates the cooperation of all residents during this process. Please contact 
Public Works at (618) 692-7535 with any questions.


